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March 12, 2018 
 

To: Planning Commission Members 

From: Katheleen Freeman, Director 
CC: Melanie Smith, Administrative Assistant to the Board 
 Alex Willis, Long Range & Agricultural Planner 

Re: Caroline County Planning Commission Meeting Agenda – March 14, 2018 
 

The Caroline County Planning Commission will hold its regular meeting on Wednesday, March 14, 
2018 at 7:30 p.m. in the Health and Public Services Building, Conference Room 111, 403 S. Seventh 
Street, Denton. 
 

Agenda will include:  
  

• Approval of the February 14, 2018 Meeting Minutes 
 
• Request for TDR Transfer – Jim Lewis 
 
• Recommendation to the County Commissioners regarding Ordinance 2018-1, 

Mineral Extraction Facilities 
 
 

Information and Discussion: 
 
 

• Zoning Text Amendments to include Breweries and Distilleries as uses in the 
County Zoning Chapter 

 

• Department Update – Katheleen Freeman 
 
 

If you are unable to attend this meeting, please contact Melanie Smith at 410.479.8100 as 
early as possible. 

 

Thank you 

 




